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As a response to the recent proposal on charging an Application Filing Surcharge Fee of $400 
for Non-DocX application filings, I work with mostly chemical and biochemical patents which 
have many equations, tables, special fonts, i.e. alpha, beta, etc.  I have concerns how the U.S. 
Patent and Trademark Office will be able to handle those applications. 
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